From: David Rothenberg

Sent: 16 November 2022 12:57
To: Planning Planning
Subject: 21 Maresfield Gardens

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious
Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.
Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so
extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sirs
There is no opportunity to comment on 2022/4416/P

Please note the following:-

WG108 shows the detail for the first floor opaque glazing. The plan and section details in WG108 are
identical to the details shown in WG109, which shows one panel as lift a slide open. It therefore
appears that WG108 could be openable, even though it is not described as such in the notes. If
WG108 were able to be opened it would negate the purpose of the opaque glazing and privacy
requirements. The applicant needs to make it explicit on the drawings that WG108 is not openable.

WG109 is shown as having one panel as openable. At present the planning application does not
include any safety measures to prevent someone falling through this opening at first floor level. Is it
correct that WG109 is openable? If so the applicant needs to submit details showing what safety
measures they intend to put in place.

Yours faithfully

David Rothenberg


https://planningrecords.camden.gov.uk/Northgate/PlanningExplorer/Generic/StdDetails.aspx?PT=Planning%20Applications%20On-Line&TYPE=PL/PlanningPK.xml&PARAM0=607212&XSLT=/Northgate/PlanningExplorer/SiteFiles/Skins/camden/xslt/PL/PLDetails.xslt&FT=Planning%20Application%20Details&PUBLIC=Y&XMLSIDE=/Northgate/PlanningExplorer/SiteFiles/Skins/camden/Menus/PL.xml&DAURI=PLANNING

